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Nakissa,

Thanks so much for the update. I’m hoping that we’ll soon be at the point where we can publish our
formaldehyde-related Web documents, but I’m guessing we need to wait for the agency’s decision.
 
Beth
 

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

The formaldehyde briefing has been set for the 29th of July.  So I will be making my case for putting
restrictions on formaldehyde, based on the safety assessment and the fact that we need to respond
to the CP.  I have held the CP hostage until I can extract a decision by the agency, on the safety of
formaldehyde.  It looks like the time for that is approaching.  The last briefing I had with Mayne a few
weeks ago, resulted in the brouhaha on WEN, so maybe formaldehyde has a similar path ahead of
it.  after that it will be tattoos, and then Talc.  Today I heard that the commissioner is asking
questions about spray tanners (DHA) and their carcinogenicity, and the retinyl palmitate study has
been completed, and I am reviewing the manuscript which will raise questions.  not considering
parabens, MIT, allergens and phthalates, there is a lot of crap still left to deal with. 
 
Thanks Beth. 
 
Regards,
Nakissa Sadrieh, Ph.D.
Director, Cosmetics Division
Office of Cosmetics and Colors (OCAC)
Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition (CFSAN)
Food and Drug Administration (FDA)
4300 River Road
Room 1034 (HFS-125)
College Park, MD 20740
 
Tel: 240-402-2194
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